SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING

APRIL 14, 1971

ATTENDEES: Bob Scott

Don Kirk Roy Iles Hal Neely Maj. Arrendell Harry Jennings Rose Hager Frank Morgan Al Ligranii Roger Hobart Gene Lindquist Harry Smith

## MINUTES:

Approved for membership the following:

C. E. Gist - Engineering Contract Support - Proposer, D. Owen William J. Webb - Variety Stores Retail - Proposer, Robert Chuoke David E. Rose - Hospital Administrator - Proposer, Gene Lindquist Woodrow W. Williams - Small Business Consultant - Proposer, Gene Lindquist

Lindquist read letter from Santiago, Chile, suggesting exchange of vitamins for school children for hand-painted cands. Rose Hager reported that they had checked with Dr. Randy Hall on source for vitamins. Gen. Hoff to handle delivery. Moved by Frank Morgan, seconded and carried to use the contribution of Norm Frede to buy 40,000 vitamins.

Gene Lindquist read letter from Pony League asking for the Club to sponsor a team, \$250.00. Morgan moved that we do not sponsor, but do given them the \$100.00 budgeted, if available after raffle.

Harry J. Jennings Club Secretary